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 LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 2 
 

Tuesday 26th July, 2011 at 10.20am 
in The Council Chamber, The Council House, Dudley 

 
 

 PRESENT:- 
 
Councillor Woodall (Chairman) 
Councillors Mrs Ameson and Mrs Aston 
 
Officers 
 
Principal Solicitor (Legal Advisor), Mrs J Elliott (Licensing Officer) and Ms 
K Farrington (Directorate of Corporate Resources) 
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DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

 No member declared an interest in accordance with the Members’ Code 
of Conduct. 
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MINUTES 
 

 RESOLVED 
 

  That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Sub-Committee held on 
21st June, 2011, be approved as a correct record and signed. 
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APPLICATION FOR A LICENSED PREMISES GAMING MACHINE 
PERMIT – THE CORN EXCHANGE, AMBLECOTE ROAD, BRIERLEY 
HILL
 

 It was noted that the application received from Gamestec, for the grant of 
a Licensed Premises Gaming Machine Permit for three machines, in 
respect of The Corn Exchange, Amblecote Road, Brierley Hill, had been 
deferred to a future meeting of the Sub-Committee at the request of the 
applicant. 
 

 
11 
 

 
APPLICATION FOR HOUSE TO HOUSE COLLECTIONS LICENCE – 
TREE OF HOPE CHILDREN’S CHARITY – ALRA CLOTHING LTD   
 

 A report of the Director of Corporate Resources was submitted on an 
application for the grant of a House-to-House Collections Licence in 
respect of Tree of Hope Children’s Charity – Alra Clothing Ltd. 
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 Mr V Stanikunas was not in attendance at the meeting, however, it was 
noted that the application should have been considered at the Sub-
Committee meeting held on 21st June, 2011, but in view of the applicant’s 
non-attendance, the Sub-Committee determined that consideration of the 
application be deferred to the next meeting of the Sub-Committee.  
 

 In view of this, it was  
 

 RESOLVED 
 

  That the application for the grant of a House-to-House Collections 
Licence in respect of Tree of Hope Children’s Charity – Alra 
Clothing Ltd, be refused on the grounds that the applicant had 
failed to attend the meeting on two separate occasions. 
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APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES LICENCE – 175/176/177 HIGH 
STREET, LYE, STOURBRIDGE 
 

 It was noted that the application received from Athi Law LLP Solicitors, 
on behalf of Mr Ghulam Nabi Namdar, for the grant of a premises licence 
in respect of the premises known as 175/176/177 High Street, Lye, 
Stourbridge had been withdrawn from the meeting at the request of the 
applicant. 
 

 
 

 
The meeting ended at 10:30am 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN 
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